
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 157 (22-23) 

 

15th December, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Christmas Celebration 

 

“Look! the virgin is with child and will give birth to a son whom they will call Immanuel, a name 

which means ‘God-is-with-us’.” (Matthew 1:23) 

 

Christmas is the time to remember the birth of Jesus, the son of God.  The birth of Jesus helps 

make God’s love visible.  It helps us know that God loves us, is near to us, and is always with us, 

which brings us hope, love, peace and joy. 

 

As a Salesian Catholic School, the celebration of Christmas is not only celebrating hope, love, 

peace and joy, but there is also an important tradition of sharing life and communion in Salesian Style.  

The school will thus hold a number of activities in Christmas celebration and the details are as follows: 

 

1. Christmas Celebration will take place on Tuesday, 20th December 2022. 

 

2. All students should come to school in full winter uniform before 8:05 a.m. and go to their own 

classroom before 8:10 a.m.  Class Teachers will take the roll-call. 

 

3. Christmas Celebration will encompass a morning Bible Service and a lucky draw. 

 

4. Students may leave the school after 11:00 a.m. 

 

"Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace among men with whom he is pleased!" (Luke 

2:14) Let us pray for one another, and continue to pray earnestly for the well being of Hong Kong 

society.  Wishing you all a Joyful Festive Season! May the Peace and Joy of Christmas, the love of 

Christ and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit remain with you and your loved ones always!  

 

Emmanuel! 

 

 Dr. YICK Ho Kuen Victor 

 Principal 

 


